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Nurses congratulate winners of special elections

ORLANDO (FL) -- The Florida Nurses Association Political Action Committee (FNPAC)
congratulates the primary election winners of special elections held in Senate District 6 and
House Districts 17 and 24.

FNPAC endorsed Republican candidate Travis Hutson in the primary election for Senate District
6, as well as Cyndi Stevenson in House District 17 and Paul Renner in House District 24.

FNPAC's endorsement of these candidates went beyond financial support. Nurses canvassed
neighborhoods, engaged in phone banks, and waved signs on busy streets in the district on
behalf of these candidates.

“When nurses get involved we make a difference,” said FNPAC President Bonnie Sklaren.
“Nurses are consistently rated the number one most trusted profession by individuals, including
voters.”

The general election for these districts is scheduled for April 7.

FNPAC is the political arm of the Florida Nurses Association (FNA), which represents the
interests of more than 250,000 registered nurses across the state. FNA has over a century of
history advocating for nurses regardless of specialty or area of practice. We believe in working
together to create one strong voice for the protection of nurses and the communities we serve.
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